
Glasgow City Food Plan - Progress noted. 
 
5 With reference to the minutes of 25th April 2023 (Print 1, page 67) noting that 
progress of the Glasgow City Food Plan would be reported to a future meeting of this 
committee, there was submitted and noted a report by the Executive Director of 
Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability providing an update on the 
progress made to date, advising 
 
(1) that a short life working group had been established to co-ordinate reporting 

on progress of the Plan; 
 

(2) of the challenges that had been identified with food inflation, and particularly 
in relation to accessing good quality and sustainable food in the city; 
 

(3) of the proposed approach that the Council and relevant partners had sought 
to increase resilience and efficiencies both short and long term, as detailed in 
the report; and  
 

(4) of the next steps. 
 


